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YEAR 3 EXETER EDUCATION VISIT - THURSDAY 27TH JANUARY 2022

To Prime Parents of: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents and Carers,
 
Unfortunately, we have been unable to rearrange the Lyme Regis Fossil trip for Year 3. However, we have
arranged for Year 3 to visit Exeter on Thursday 27th January as part of our UK topic in geography. As we
were able to organise this trip to cost slightly less than the Lyme Regis trip, we are also in the process of
booking RHS Rosemoor for the children to visit as part our plants topic in the summer term, at no extra cost
to parents. We are also lucky to have received donations for trips from FOWS and through additional
fundraising.
 
For the trip to Exeter, we will travel and return by train from Eggesford station to Exeter Central. The cost of
this is considerably less than that of a coach and will be a fantastic experience for the children. We would be
grateful if you would bring your child to the station by 8.40am latest on Thursday 27th January, in order for
us to register the children and catch the train at 9.01am. Staff will be at the station from 8.30am to allow
you time to get siblings back to school. We greatly appreciate your help with transport to and from the
station so that we can provide this brilliant opportunity to the children.
 
We will return from Exeter and arrive at Eggesford at 3.57pm and we will dismiss children from there. We
will hold onto them there so please do not worry if you are slightly later because you are picking siblings up.
For safeguarding reasons, please let us know if you are sharing lifts or picking up other children so we can
ensure they are going home with the correct adults.
 
As part of the day we will visit the Royal Albert Memorial Museum in Exeter in the morning, before walking to
the Cathedral to eat lunch and have a guided tour all about local history in the afternoon. We will also walk
through Exeter to spot key sites and features.
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform, sensible shoes or trainers that they can walk in and bring
a coat. The children may bring a backpack to carry their packed lunch and drink. They do not need to bring
any other items or money with them. We would also ask that all items are named so that they can be
reunited with their owners easily!
 
Please log in to Gateway to give consent for your child to attend this trip to Exeter. A school packed lunch
can be provided, please request a school packed lunch when giving your consent and a charge (where
applicable) will be added to the Gateway.
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic trip!
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